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Federal Permit Update 

 
Potash Minerals Ltd. (ASX:POK) ("Potash Minerals" or the "Company") advises that the 22  Federal 

Prospecting Permits held by the Company have reached their two year expiration date on 1 June 2015. The 

expiry of these drilling permits could restrict K2O Utah (Potash Minerals’ 90% owned Joint Venture vehicle) 

from access to the federal blocks of its Hatch Point Potash Project.  

The Company has previously submitted an application for a two year extension with the US Bureau of Land 

Management (BLM) and on May 28,2015 has submitted a supplementary information letter to the BLM as 

requested. Discussions concerning this application with the BLM are ongoing  and a formal determination 

regarding the extension has not yet been reached as of the deadline date. 

The Company continues to have access to the Utah State Leases awarded to the Company on which K2O Utah 

completed a drilling program in 2012-2013. 

Further updates will be provided as information is received from the BLM regarding the extension application. 
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